
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CROCKERY TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Crockery Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
April 15, 2025 at 6:30 p.m., in the Township Hall, located at 17431 112th Street, Nunica, Michigan, to 
consider the following request. 
 
A request from Dave MacKenzie for a map amendment (rezoning) for parcels 70-04-18-300-030 and 
70-04-18-400-003 on Cleveland Street from Low Density Residential (R-1) to Commercial Horticultural 
(CH). 

 
Information concerning the proposed rezoning request may be inspected at the Township offices during 
normal business hours. All interested persons may attend the public hearing and comment on the 
proposed application. Written comments concerning the application may be submitted to the Township 
office, at the above-stated address, up to the time of the public hearing.   
 
Crockery Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for 
the hearing impaired and audiotapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to 
individuals with disabilities at the public hearing upon seven (7) days’ notice to Crockery Township.  
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Township Clerk at the 
Crockery Township Hall, Phone: (616) 837-6868. 
 
March 28, 2025 
 
Crockery Township Planning Commission 
Ottawa County, Michigan 

 

 

 


